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December 17th, 1928.

Dear Hrs Carter,

I had already realised that we should tuke an early
opportunity oi considering the question of carrying on the
gscheme for the International Red Cross group of students, so I
am very glad to have your letter and know something of what
you have in mind.

Until the guestion has been carefully looked into, I
do not find it possible to say whethier we shall be able to
entertain the idea of carrying on the echeme without subsidy.
It is certain that we could not do so without considerably
raising the fees.

We shall have f{irst to find out whether the College
of Nursing are wiliing toc co~operate for a longer period. It
ig important to have an assurance of thie as, if there is a
chance of the scheme &s & whole collapsing on other grounds,
it is hardly worth while to go fully into the further question.

We shall be able to talk over the matter fully when

you «re in London in January. I thought I would put before

you the ideas that in the first instance suggested themselves
to me.

With best wishes for Christmas,

Yours sincerely,

Principal.



